
 
 
 
 

 

December 13, 2019 
 

NEW PRODUCT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear CTI Customer, 
 
CTI is pleased to announce the release of the 2556-A 16-Channel Isolated Thermocouple Input 
Module for 2500 Series® Classic I/O.  The 2556-A replaces the older 2556 and uses a 
removeable field wiring connector – the same as used by the 2559-TC 8-Channel Thermcouple 
Input Module.  This new connector (2559-FPC, ordered separately) makes module swaps easy, 
since it can be simply unplugged from the old module and plugged onto the new one. 
 
For more information about 2500 Series® products, visit our website: 
 
http://www.controltechnology.com 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Robert Peck 
Senior Vice President 
Control Technology Inc. 
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